
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

 

 

 

  

Date: January 10, 2017 

Notice #: CCBFTR01320A 
Audience: Resellers in AL, CA, FL, GA, IA, ID, IL, IN, MI, MS, NC, NE, 

NM, NV, NY, OR, TN, WI 

Subject: Non-Recurring Charge Increases *REVISED 
Effective Date: 01/25/2017 

  

 
Frontier Communications is provided notification regarding Non-Recurring Charge 
(NRC) rate increases.  This notice is to advise that the rate increases planned for 
New York have been cancelled.  The revised Frontier Non-Recurring Charge Increase 
spreadsheet is now available. 
 

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact 
your Frontier Account Manager. 
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